
 

 

 

 

UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA 

DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT  

 

 

NOTICE 
 

It is notified for all Faculty Members of Sanskrit and Advisory Committee Members 

of M. Phil in Sanskrit, as per resolution of advisory Committee meeting held on 13
th

 

November 2017, that the Entrance Test of M. Phil in Sanskrit, Session 2017 -2018 

will be held on 15
th

 December 2017 (Friday) From 12 Noon to 1P.M. 

 

        

Date: 04.12.2017                                                      (Prof.Ravindranath Bhattacharya)  

                                                                                  Coordinator, M. Phil in Sanskrit 

                                                                                  Department of Sanskrit  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 


